
Paramount Unified School District 
 

Measure AA Independent Citizens Bond Oversight Committee 

 

Meeting Notes 

 
Monday, December 8, 2014 at 5:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

Attendance- Citizens’ Oversight Committee Members- Paul Dennis, Bill 
Winters, Lydia Wingrove and Dr. Michael Conroy (District)  

 
 
 
 

1. Dr. Conroy reviewed the Expenditure Reports for Measure AA projects 

with the Committee.  He reviewed the project summary 

expenditures related to Measure AA and the remaining funds.  

The committee was informed that all projects have been 

completed.  Dr. Conroy shared photos of the final construction 

project completed by the District -- Hollydale’s mini gymnasium.  

 

2. Dr. Conroy discussed the future list of Measure AA Priority 2 

Projects, which has an estimated need for over $35 million in 

estimated requests. Funding available is approximately $2.9 million.  

See handout. 

 

3. Next Board Meetings: March 16, 2015 & June 15, 2013 

 

4. Meeting concluded at 5:35 pm. 


